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Thank you for your letter of 30 May regarding the consultation arrangements for the revised
National Framework on Continuing NHS Healthcare (CHC).

I can confirm my officials have spoken to Mrs Helen Jones and her comments have helped
inform the revised version of the CHC Framework and supporting documentation. Mrs
Jones has also agreed to provide material for a series of training workshops with
practitioners, so we can ensure the concerns of users are adequately addressed.

In relation to the involvement of users more generally, representatives of user groups were
engaged throughout the formal consultation process. The revised Framework is due to be
published by the end of this month, however | can confirm that in relation to any future
changes, we will ensure there is wide engagement with users.

Bast coches,
Mok,
Mark Drakeford AC / AM
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